
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to all our families after the half term break. We hope you had a 
restful break. We have been thinking about letters and sounds this week. Chil-
dren have been using the mark-making table and chalks on the floor outside to 
start to form letters. They have enjoyed being part of a percussion band using all 
the different musical instruments at Noah’s Ark. We have been trying to make 
quiet and loud sounds with the shakers and thinking about what different sounds 
animals might make.  

 

We so appreciate and rely on the generous support from our families. One way 
parents can support Noah’s Ark is through Amazon Smile. We are a 
registered charity and if you set up an account with Amazon Smile 
and nominate us as your chosen charity we can benefit from a dona-
tion from Amazon each time you make a purchase. To participate, 
simply go to www.smile.amazon.co.uk and select Noah-
sArk@CRBC as your designated charity.  

 

Please take the time to watch this short video about parental con-
flict. Relationships can be tricky and go through challenging times. If 
you do need help, Relationships Matter Bristol can offer some sup-
port. Please see the links at the end of the film… 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3OIHvMHuUN8 

 
We are also asking for some help 
with building a new planter in our 
outside space. We could pay for materials if someone felt able to create the 
planter for a custom space. Please let us know if you can help.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

 

3rd November 2023 

 SAVE THE DATE : 

5th Dec—2.30pm—Christingle making in the Church and 

Decorating the Outdoor Christmas Tree  

12th Dec—Noah’s Ark Christmas Stay and Play  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3OIHvMHuUN8
https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187

